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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1684 provides that no state employee shall be compensated more than the Governor unless 

such an employee is an officer or member the Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education or a 

state employee of institutions under the administrative authority of the Oklahoma State System 

of Higher Education. Physicians and other licensed health care professionals are also exempted 

from this prohibition. The Legislature may grant an exemption to this prohibition by the proper 

passage of a joint or concurrent resolution. 
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